
Year 5 Peek at the Week 
1st December 2023 

Our Learning 
This week, we continued exploring Vector Drawings 
in ICT and Mountains, Earthquakes and Volcanoes in 
geography. We even used Lego, ryvetas and shaving 
foam to recreate earthquakes! 

In maths,  this week we continued our topic of 
fractions, but focused on mixed numbers and 
improper fractions. We compared, converted 
and ordered these to extend our learning.  

In English, we researched a topic for our speech on a 
societal issue such as homelessness, climate change 
or the right to education. We will then be writing our 
speech independently, using planned success criteria 
to structure our  ideas . 

In PSHRE, we  continued to look at cultural differ-
ences within the classroom and how we should be 
celebrating these differences rather than allowing 
them to cause conflict. 

Next week,  we  begin our DT unit and learn a range 
of stitches to join and decorate fabric in order to 
make a Christmas stocking.  

In maths, we will be adding and subtracting frac-
tion that are less than 1 and greater than 1.  

In English, we will complete Spelling, Punctuation 
and Grammar Assessments and a Reading Assess-
ment. We will also write a blog in Geography where 
the children will talk about the impact of a tsunami.  

Important Dates / Reminders 
Christmas Fayre: Dec 2nd 

International Disability Day 3rd Dec 

Choir at St Peter’s church 5th Dec 

Christmas jumper day 7th Dec 

Christmas door judging day 8th Dec 

Christmas lunch 13th Dec 

This week we explored earthquakes! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    Star of the week 

                                                                5Dawe: Abdul –Muizz 5Maple: Arjun      5Ofili:  Elizabeth 

Word of the Week: correspond  

Remember to read 3 times a week and practise your timetables on Rockstar Maths and Doodle Maths. 

Contact us: year5@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 


